
RIVERFRONT RENAISSANCE CENTER FOR THE ARTS 

ADA and Non- Discrimination Policy Statement 

The Riverfront Renaissance Center for the Arts (RRCA) does not discriminate 

against any person with physical or mental disabilities.  Access to the arts and art 

education is available to all individuals. 

The RRCA does not discriminate on any basis upon the employment or the 

volunteer services of any person with disabilities. 

Upon request within at least two weeks notification, accommodation will be 

provided to allow individuals with disabilities to participate in RRCA services, 

programs and activities. 

The RRCA has a designated coordinator to facilitate the compliance with the ADA 

Act of 1990, as required by Section 35.107 of the US Department of Justice 

regulations, and to coordinate compliance with Sections 504 and 508 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973. 

The RRCA strives to make its venue, public amenities, and workplace accessible 

and an enjoyable experience for all. 

Upon request within at least two weeks notification, information will be made 

available in alternative formats such as large print documents, sign interpretation 

and downloadable audios for MP3s and or computer CD’s to assist with gallery 

tours. 
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